
From: Robert Underhill
To: Clerk
Subject: Leelanau County Health Department
Date: Sunday, October 10, 2021 5:08:46 PM

Please distribute this letter to the members of the Board of Commissioners
Dear Commissioner,
My wife and I want you to know that we support the work the Health Department has done during these trying
recent months. It is the authority which should be followed on questions of health, since it is guided by scientific
evidence as it evolves. The health of the community and especially of our children should be our overarching
priority. As members of a community there are times when issues of preference and personal convenience are
voluntarily set aside for the good of all. Where public health is concerned, science is our intelligent guide.
Robert Underhill
6593 Omigisi Beach Rd.
Northport
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